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Following the success of the first “Addressing Global Challenges in Assistive Technology” event, held in 
Vilamoura in 20131, the board of AAATE is happy to invite the 2015 conference participants to the second 
edition of this opportunity to meet global players, that will be held on the 9th of September 2015 between 
18.00 and 21.00 in Budapest.  

This years’ event will be organized in collaboration with the WHO and it comes in the form of an 
international network event, following a high-level expert meeting2 on the research agenda in AT held in 
the afternoon, and supported by the WHO in the framework of the GATE3 initiative.  

What can you expect: 

• An informal atmosphere for interact and discuss  
• A brief report of the meeting of the afternoon.  
• Short speeches from representatives of international organizations and high-level experts all 

responding to the same challenge: to provide in 5 minutes a view on the strategic aims for the 
sector and a roadmap for realizing these aims.  

• Opportunities to discuss with colleagues and to collaborate to the production of a global action list. 
• Extensive opportunities to network 
• An excellent buffet dinner. 

To take part in this event it is necessary to register separately before Monday September 7th at 15.00 CET. 

To meet the incidentals participants are expected to make a token contribution amounting 50 Euro.  

You can make the payments at the conference registration desk.  

 

                                                           
1 http://www.aaate.net/content/meeting-2013-09-18 
2 Participation in this meeting is only upon invitation.  
3 http://www.who.int/phi/implementation/assistive_technology/phi_gate/en/ 
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